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The Supreme Court has continued to demonstrate considerable interest in intellectual
property issues, as it has over the past several years, by granting writs of certiorari in two
patent cases so far for review this term (as of publication). While less in number than
previous years (at least so far) the two cases promise to have far reaching effects on not
only patent law but the role of an Administrative State in the United States. Read more>>
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